From: Dave Conroy - The Little Building Company <dave@littlebuildingcompany.ca>
Sent: April 28, 2020 11:32 AM

To: Crystal McMillan <crystal@dourodummer.on.ca>

Subject: Indacom Drive

Hi Crystal,

| wanted to get this email in before the budget meeting just so council knows where we and Cathy from
The Kawartha Buttertart Factory stand in terms of our vision for Indacom Drive.

We are going to continue to make improvements to our site and driveway in the hopes that we are
putting our best foot forward for our clients and as representatives of our township and county.

We have a contract in place to plant 500 trees this spring and we have grand visions of a nicely
landscaped property as a gateway to Douro-Dummer.

In line with this vision, we hope that the township will show continued support for this industrial park
by planting trees along the sides of Indacom Drive and one day having a nicely finished road top.

| hope that the township shares our vision for this industrial park and can commit to this vision with the
necessary budget.

Thank you,

Dave

Dave Conroy

The Little Building Company
705 874-1040 (office)

705 868-7484 (mobile)

littlebuildingcompany.ca
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